
 

 

21 August 2025 

Clarification regarding post on social 
media 

 

Rimfire Pacific Mining Limited (Rimfire or the Company) (ASX: RIM) 

refers to a recent comment on social media questioning whether funds had 

been received and shares issued from the recent capital raising. Rimfire 

confirms as per its announcement dated 1 August 2025, that 199,000,002 

Ordinary Shares (Tranche 1 Placement) were issued following receipt of 

cleared funds of $2,985,000. A further 34,333,333 Ordinary Shares 

(Tranche 2 Placement) are to be issued on receipt of an additional 

$515,000 (subject to Shareholder approval to be sought at a General 

Meeting of the Company’s Shareholders to be held in September 2025). 

 

ENDS 

 

This announcement is authorised for release to the market by the Board of 

Directors of Rimfire Pacific Mining Limited. 

 

For further information please contact: 

 

David Hutton    Greg Keane  

Managing Director / CEO  CFO / Alt. Director for Ian McCubbing 

Ph: +61 417 974 843   Ph: +61 497 805 918 

 

 

 

 


